
Over the counter medication policy: 
 

The state of Ohio permits schools to give over the counter medications. St Martin of 

Tours School will do so with these guidelines: 

 

 Medication must be brought to school in its original container with childs name 

clearly marked. ( The parent must bring it in, not the student) 

 The medications must be age appropriate for the child taking it. Any changes in 

the prescribing instructions that differ from what is on the bottle/package label 

must be accompanied by a physicians order 

 Parent must fill out medication administration form and sign giving the school 

permission to administer the medications/release St Martins of any liability 

concerning the administering or non-administering of the medication.. 

 The school reserves the right not to give the medication if it is not appropriate at 

the time that it is requested. 

 Parents will not be notified each time the medication is given but will be notified 

if the pattern of requests increases or changes. 

 

 

 

 

 


